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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: RII:JPO
McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369 and 50-370
IE Bulletin 80-16

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

As requested by your letter of June 27, 1980, which transmitted IE Billetin 80-16,
a review has been conducted of the use of Rosemount, Incorporated Model 1151 and
1152 pressure transmitters. Please be advised that the transmitters addressed by
this bulletin and Circular No. 80-16 are not used and are not planned for use at
McGuire Nuclear Station,

ery truly your
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William O. Parker, Jr.
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